Summer
Enrichment
Program

The - Alaska Federation of
Natives Health Career Recruit-
ment Program is offering the
second Summer Enrichment
Program this summer. The 1980
program will be held at Alaska
Pacific University from June
22nd through July 26th. The
program is open to Alaskan
Native or American Indian
high school and first year
college students who are in-
terested in pursuing a health
profession.

The project will concentrate
on academic curricula relevant
to college level coursework re-
quired for pre health profession-
als.  Biology, English, Study
Skills, and Math are included.
Along with the extensive course-
work, students will have the
opportunity to 'visit local hos-
pitals and clinics, as well as talk
to various health professionals
in appropriate disciplines.

If you are interested in the
program, the deadline is May
12th for applications. Infor-
mation and application packets
can be acquired by writing to
The Summer Enrichment Pro-
gram, Alaska Federation of
Natives, 1577 *“C” St., Suite
304, Anchorage, Alaska 99501,
or by calling Mike McKeown
at 274-3611 at AFN.



